
On October 13, 2020, the Teijin Group participated in "2021 Business and Human Rights Conference"
organized by the Caux Round Table (CRT

Japan). Our chief social responsibility officer held a dialogue
with overseas experts on the issue of human rights and the Teijin Group's

initiatives, and the following
feedback was received. Regarding matters pointed out, we are committed to conducting dialogues with
leading

global external experts and to making improvements while receiving suggestions and assessments.

Dialogue on human rights held with external experts (October 13, 2020)

In addition, we hold regular dialogues with CRT Japan and Chief Social Responsibility Officers to determine the direction Teijin Group should

take.

Status of Human Rights Due Diligence by the Teijin Group（CRT Japan commentary）(PDF:226KB)

Dialogue with External Experts

The Teijin Group's human rights due diligence initiatives, based on the Teijin Group Human Rights Policy, and, in the event of an issue relating

to human rights becoming evident, its commitment, such
as the Zero Fee Project , to making improvements, including in other companies,

are wonderful.

I would like to know the story of the Teijin Group's management strategy going forward--what issues
it will challenge toward the achievement

of the SDGs and how it will attain these results.

The World Benchmarking Alliance has chosen Teijin as a keystone company in its SDG2000 list of
influential enterprises. Since Teijin is

registered in the social (human rights) and circular categories, I look forward to its achievements.

The Teijin Group engages in sincere information disclosure, including its clarification of human
rights due diligence and the relief process.

Going forward, I intend to keep an eye on it as a company
that achieves results.
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http://127.0.0.1:5500/csr/human_rights/pdf/status_2022_EN.pdf



